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December 20, 2022 

 

Re: AGI Holdings Merger with Trident Maritime Systems  

 

Dear Customers and Suppliers, 

Trident Maritime Systems is pleased to announce our forthcoming merger with AGI Holdings LLC. 

Having worked together side by side for many years, AGI Holdings and Trident Maritime Systems will 
join forces to provide a comprehensive network of integrated services that will better serve our 
customers worldwide. Together, we will continue to provide our customers the exceptional service 
and high-quality products that you have come to expect from us. 

Effective January 3, 2023, we will be known collectively as Trident Maritime Systems. 

I assure you this integration will not affect our contractual obligations to our customers, and we will 
continue to comply with all relevant regulations. Your team will continue to work with the same site 
personnel.  

We remain committed to make this integration process as smooth as possible for our customers and 
vendors. As always, thank you to you, our valued customers and suppliers for your continued support 
and we look forward to an exciting and prosperous future. 

We will keep you updated on our progress as we undertake this transition. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
David Hyde Tom Eccles 
AGI Group Managing Director  Chief Executive Officer 
AGI Holdings LLC Trident Maritime Systems  
 

 

http://www.tridentllc.com/

